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BOARD POLICY : Implementation of the New Ethics Credit

The Supreme Court adopted Order No. 25700-A-1349, which amended APR 11(c)(1)(ii) and APR 11(f)(2), to
require licensed legal professionals to earn one credit in the category of equity, inclusion, and the mitigation
of both implicit and explicit bias (hereinafter referred to as “equity credit”). The MCLE Board issues the

following policy to clarify which MCLE reporting period will be the first required to report the new equity
credit.

1. The MCLE Board will track the new equity credit—as outlined in APR 11(c)(1)(ii) and APR 11(f)(2)—
starting with the 2023-2025 MCLE reporting period. Licensed legal professionals in the
2023-2025 and subsequent MCLE reporting periods will be required to report and certify
fulfillment of the equity credit requirement.






